From: John Alousis

Sent: Wednesday, May 29, 2019 8:25 AM

To: cityclerks <cityclerks@barrie.ca>

Subject: Safe Consumption Site Deputation for June 3, 2019

City Clerk’s Office
| would like to give a deputation at the City Council meeting scheduled for June 3, 2019 at 7:00 p.m.

Nearby residents and property owners are extremely concerned and offended with the manner in which
the process has been conducted.

The deputation will address:

1. That a review of the provincial application guide reveals the failure by the applicants to provide to
Council accurate information regarding vital issues;

2. The apparent and actual failure to provide a fair process to address and protect the interests and
concerns of the local residents and property owners;

3. The fact that the location is not suitable for the neighbourhood which issue is compounded by the
failures of one of the current tenants of 90 Mulcaster Street, the David Busby Centre.

Yours truly,

John Alousis
Alousis Law
Professional Corporation

76 Mulcaster Street
Barrie, ON L4M 3M4
P: (705) 735-0065
F: (705) 735-0277

This e-mail may contain privileged, private or confidential information which is intended only for the
intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient, please reply with the notation "Received in Error"
in the subject line and delete the e-mail from your computer. Emails are unsecured and susceptible to
alteration. Alousis Law shall not be liable for the message if altered, changed or falsified

From: Margie Mills

Sent: Wednesday, May 29, 2019 10:01 AM
To: cityclerks <cityclerks@barrie.ca>

Subject: Mayor Lehman and council members

| would like to make a deputation request to speak at the next city council meeting on Monday June 3,
2019 concerning the location of the proposed supervised opioid consumption site on Mulcaster St.

Some of the concerns are that the concentration at this site is overwelming to the residential
neighbourhood It is very close (one short block) to Bersey Park, it encourages more dealers to the area,
the neighbours are feeling unsafe, cars are rummaged through on a regular basis, women are harassed
and followed and it affects the value of our homes that many of us have invested to revitalize the
downtown core.

I make this request on behalf of my husband Barry Mills

We need to encourage citizens to use downtown, not hide in their homes.
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DEPUTATION REQUEST
LEGISLATIVE SERVICES OFFICE

Request for deputation, any written submissions and background informatiom tor constdaration ——
by City Council must be submitted to the Legislative and Court Services Department by 9:00 a.m.
on the WEDNESDAY PRIOR TO THE REQUESTED MEETING.

PLEASE PRINT

COUNCIL MEETING DATE:
Monday June 3, 2019
GENERAL COMMITTEE MOTION NUMBER:
the one conceming the SCS at Busby Centre Please add the number here:
SUBJECT:
proposed SCS
NAME OF PERSON TO APPEAR:
Liz Saul

EMAIL ADDRESS:

STREET ADDRESS:

City ' Postal Code

BUSINESS:

NAME OF PERSON REQUESTING APPEARANCE (if different from person appearing):

PHONE: HOME: BUSINESS:

NAME OF GROUP OR PERSON(S) BEING REPRESENTED (if applicable):

BRIEF STATEMENT OF PURPOSE OF DEPUTATION:

to present residents concemns and to notify Councillors of the results of a local petition which will be available at the meeting.

—~ yd
LETTER SUBMITTED WITH REQUEST: YES U NO ((J

Personal information on this form is collected under the legal authority of the Municipal Act, S.0. 2001,
¢.25 as amended. The information is collected and maintained for the purpose of creating a record that is
available to the general public pursuant to Section 27 of the Municipal Freedom of Information and
Protection of Privacy Act. Questions about this collection should be diracted to the City Clerk, City of
Barnie, 70 Collier Street, P.Q. Box 400, Barrie, L4M 4T5, Telephone 705 739-4204.

City of Barrie, Legislative and Court Services Department
70 Collier Strest, P.O. Box 400, Barrie, L4M 4T5
Tel: 705 739-4204 Fax: 739-4243

www.barrie.ca



From: Hollie Taylor

Sent: Wednesday, May 29, 2019 10:31 AM

To: cityclerks <cityclerks@barrie.ca>

Subject: Deputation in Opposition to the proposed SCS

To Jeff Lehman and members of council,

On behalf of members of the BDCC (Barrie Downtown Community Coaltion) | wish to make a deputation
to City Council in opposition to the proposal of an SCS (Safe injection site) in our downtown core.

The location is damaging to the downtown area and local residents were not adequately consulted or
considered. Evidence speaks to the increase of crime in an area with an SCS.

Please note that an attached letter will be submitted separately.
Sincerely

Hollie Mann

The City of Guide to Communicating

BARRIE With City Council

DEPUTATION REQUEST

Request for deputation, any written submissions and background Information for conslderation
by City Councll must be submitted to the Leglislative and Court Services Department by 9:00 a.m.
on the WEDNESDAY PRIOR TO THE REQUESTED MEETING.

PLEASE PRINT

TRUNGL BT e DATE:
GENERAL COMMITTEE MOTION NUMBER:

ot or scs

NS i RS Bt o Atémbers of the BDCC
EMAIL ADDRESS:

STREET ADDRESS:

City: Postal Code:
Barrie
PHONE: HOME: BUSINESS:

NAME OF PERSON REQUESTING APPEARANCE (If different from person appearing):

PHONE: HOME: BUSINESS:

NAME OF GROUP OR PERSON(S) BEING REPRESENTED (if applicable):
BDCC (Barrie Downtown Community Coaltion)

BRIEF STATEMENT OF PURPOSE OF DEPUTATION:

The location is damaging to the downtown area and local residents were not

adequately consulted or considered.

Evidence speaks to the Increase o Crime N an area withv an SCS.
LETTER SUBMITTED WITH REQUEST: YES ( ) NO L.)

Personal information on this form is collected under the legal authority of the Municipal Act, S.0. 2001,
c.25 as amended. The information is collected and maintained for the purpose of creating a record that is
available to the general public pursuant to Section 27 of the Municipal Freedom of Information and
Protection of Privacy Act. Questions about this collection should be directed to the City Clerk, City of
Barrie, 70 Collier Street, P.O. Box 400, Barrie, L4M 4T5, Telephone 705 739-4204.

City of Barrie, Legislative and Court Services Department
70 Collier Street, P.O. Box 400, Barrie, L4M 4T5
Tel: 705 739-4204 Fax: 739-4243
www.barrie.ca
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DEPUTATION REQUEST i ‘% 2‘///4

Request for deputation, any written submissions and background informatlon for consideration
by City Council must be submitted to the Legislative and Court Services Department by 9:00 a.m.
on the WEDNESDAY PRIOR TO THE REQUESTED MEETING.

PLEASE PRINT

COUNCIL MEETING DATE: J-Lbne. 3 2019
GENERAL COMMITTEE MOTION NUMBER: // q _ CI . /ég/

SUBJECT: Supervised cong,u,w,p‘ﬂom Site

NAME OF PERSON TO APPEAR: N e' l L:\_ﬁl e
EMAIL ADDRESS: -

STREET ADDRESS: _,

City: Postal Code:

Baovrie ON

PHONE'l Iiiil ﬂe’ SS:

NAME OF PERSON REQUESTING APPEARANCE (if different from person appearing):

Neil Ll'l"HQ,

PHONE: HOME: BUSINESS:

NAME OF GROUP OR PERSON(S) BEING REPRESENTED (if applicable):

Speaking on be halt of scveval residents inthelarea

BRIEF STATEMENT OF PURPOSE OF DEPUTATION:

7o Speall 1w 0PpoSition to the Suﬁaervi&g«f

PLion Syfe .

N P
LETTER SUBMITTED WITH REQUEST: YES lQQ NO U

Personal information on this form is collected under the legal authority of the Municipal Act, S.0O. 2001,
¢.25 as amended. The information is collected and maintained for the purpose of creating a record that is
available to the general public pursuant to Section 27 of the Municipal Freedom of Information and
Protection of Privacy Act. Questions about this collection should be directed to the City Clerk, City of
Barrie, 70 Collier Street, P.O. Box 400, Barrie, L4M 4T5, Telephone 705 739-4204.

City of Barrie, Legislative and Court Services Department
70 Collier Street, P.O. Box 400, Barrie, L4M 4T5
Tel: 705 739-4204 Fax: 739-4243
www.barrie.ca
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Safe Injection Site “Safe Consumption Site”?

90 Mulcaster Street Barrie ON. Wednesday May29 2019

Honorable Mayor Lehman and council members that voted yes to the safe injection site to be
located at 90 Muicaster Street in downtown Barrie.

| was at the meeting May 27" Council Chambers. What | saw was a lot of deception. | was told
by Councillor Keenan that all residents directly impacted i ice j mail
about the meeting at Collier Street Church on May 15™. IW from the
proposed site NO! DID NOT GET ANY NOTIFACTION. No one | know in the surrounding area
received notifications. WHY NOT?

Clearly not enough research has been done about putting this type of establishmentin a
residential area. Next to a dysfunctional OUT OF CONTROL street center” “Busby Center”. |
did not hear that anyone went to see the London site where there is a SIS in an apartment
building that houses a street center on location. From what | heard it is a complete disaster!

The estimated number of persons using the Barrie site is 35 to 40 persons daily. That is
approximately 1100 drug crazed intravenous drug users flooding into our neighbourhood. A
Petri dish consisting of heroine, crystal meth, fentonal, crack , cocaine and whatever else they
can shoot up! These people are using hard dangerous drugs in a dangerous manner, making
them also dangerous. Have you ever see a person shoot up some meth or crack?? It is scary
they become unstable, unhinged then you want to turn them loose in a residential
neighbourhood. There are children, families, seniors ali being put in harm’s way.

Are you considering that these people’s taxpaying citizens of Barrie are nothing more to you
that collateral damage!!

There was no talk of increased police presence in the area. It was also stated by one council
member that he was in favor if it did not cost Barrie any money. Well it will cost Barrie money!
Tax dollars! When our land values drop unable to find tenants to rent because of your
decisions there are laws to protect us give us some shelter. There will be an expense to the city
to do this right. More drug addicts you invite into an area more police presence to patrol the
area is absolutely necessary on foot as well. Police “WALKING THE BEAT” to help protect us and
our homes from what is inevitable “MORE CRIME AND VIOLIENCE IS COMMING”

Please take more time, do more research on the resuits of what this type of establishment has
when located in a residential area, next to an OUT OF CONTROL street center!! Thank you Neil
Little



From: Drew Dekker

Sent: Wednesday, May 29, 2019 12:41 PM

To: cityclerks <cityclerks@barrie.ca>

Subject: RE: Safe Consumption Site Deputation for June 3, 2019

Dear City Clerk’s Office,
| would like to give a deputation at the City Council meeting scheduled for June 3, 2019 at 7:00 p.m.

Nearby residents and property owners are extremely concerned with the application before council
surrounding the safe injection site.

My deputation will address:

1. That there are grave concerns from local residents and business owners about an increase in
crime and the general deterioration of the neighborhood if the safe injection site is granted.

2. That the proximity of the location to similar services, halfway houses, parks, schools, a children’s
charity and children’s programming, would stress, overburden and have an immediate negative
impact to the local area.

3. That the location chosen is not a proper fit due to the existing problems stemming from the poor
management of the David Busby Centre.

Yours truly,

Drew Dekker

From: Colby Marshall

Sent: Wednesday, May 29, 2019 11:39 AM

To: cityclerks <cityclerks@barrie.ca>

Subject: opposition to the busby safe injection site

City Clerk’s Office
I would like to give a deputation at the City Council meeting scheduled for June 3, 2019 at 7:00 p.m.
The deputation will address:

1. That a review of the provincial application guide reveals the failure by the applicants to provide to
Council accurate information regarding vital issues;

2. The apparent and actual failure to provide a fair process to address and protect the interests and
concerns of the local residents and property owners;

3. The fact that the location is not suitable for the neighbourhood which issue is compounded by the
failures of one of the current tenants of 90 Mulcaster Street, the David Busby Centre.

4. that the safety of my rental units in the area are being compromised and are in turn loosing value
due to the improper conduct of the Busby Centre.

Colby Marshall

www.colbymarshall.ca

Sales Representative

Keller Williams Experience Realty Brokerage
(705) 794 - 8373 Simcoe

(289) 803 - 9580 Greater Toronto area



http://www.colbymarshall.ca/



